
We have started clearing some of the grot 
spots and overgrown areas within Manor 
Royal.

We started at The Terrace opening up the 
surrounding areas.
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As you can see from the pictures 
by opening up the area it has 
created a more welcoming and 
safe place for public to walk.

Now the main clearance 
work has taken place, we 
will be able to maintain 
the area better 

All Waste generated by opening up 
the area was recycled by shredding  
and mulching down on site, the 
only waste that needed to be 
removed and was the Litter which 
came to 45KG



So far a total of 420KG of leaves have 
been collected from Manor Royal



Opening up and clearing an area on Kelvin 
lane.

There was lots of litter and general fly 
tipping, 268KG of waste and litter was 
removed from the area.



we have participated 
in some weekend 
clearance work on 
Crompton way, this is 
an area that proves 
difficult to maintain 
during the week.


